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March 2022 
The Australian and South Australian governments have committed $25 million for the design and 
construction of the Mike Turtur Bikeway Overpass Project.  

The Mike Turtur Bikeway Overpass Project involves the construction of a Shared Use Path over the rail 
corridor at Goodwood to improve connectivity and safety for pedestrians and cyclists. The project will 
also provide safe, Disability Discrimination Act 1992 (DDA) compliant access to Goodwood Railway 
Station. 

Project Update 
Following the consultation already undertaken and further community feedback on the Mike Turtur Bikeway 
Overpass, construction will not start until further consultation is undertaken with the community. This 
consultation will include the establishment of a Community Liaison Group to ensure the views of the local 
community, and other likely users of the proposed overpass are better understood. 

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport is committed to working with the community to deliver an 
overpass solution that will improve connectivity and safety for all users of the Mike Turtur Bikeway and the 
Goodwood Railway Station, whilst minimising local impacts in Forestville Reserve. 

Expression of interest in joining the Community Liaison Group 
A Community Liaison Group (CLG) will be established to ensure the views of the local community, and other 
users of the proposed overpass are better understood.  

The purpose of this group is to create a forum for discussion and exchange of information about the project to 
assist the project team to understand local issues or concerns and identify possible solutions or mitigations. It 
is intended that this group will include representatives from the local community, bicycle users, local 
community / environmental groups, local businesses and local government representatives. 

The Terms of Reference for the CLG are currently being finalised which will provide further detail around the 
role of the group and the criteria for membership. If you would like to register your interest in joining the CLG, 
please email the PTP Alliance at mtbo@ptpa.com.au. The Terms of Reference and the Expression of Interest 
form will then be sent to you once finalised. These documents will also be available on the project website.  

Members of the CLG will be selected in accordance with the Terms of Reference to ensure that a cross 
section of local community and project stakeholders are represented for consultation. 

              
           

 

PROJECT UPDATE 

Want to stay informed on the project? 
If you would like to receive project information as it becomes available, please register your contact details 
via the website: www.ptpa.com.au/miketurturoverpass. If you would like to speak to the project team, please 
contact us on the details below. 
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